
 

 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
December 29, 2009 

 
Claims payment checks which would have been issued today, December 29, 2009, will be issued 
tomorrow, December 30, 2009.   
 
Depending on when you can usually access payment, via hard copy check or automatic deposit, 
the process will be delayed by one day.   
 
We regret any inconvenience you may experience.   
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